
From: Isaac, Patrick 
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 2:26 PM 
To: Revelle, Carole 
Subject: FW: Exam scheduled for APR2014 
 
I asked Steve Miller to send me this email to capture that the exam was postponed. 
 
Patrick 
 
From: Stephen Miller [mailto:stephen.miller@usuhs.edu]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 2:08 PM 
To: Isaac, Patrick 
Cc: Stephen Miller 
Subject: Exam scheduled for APR2014 
 
Mr. Isaac, 
  
Could you please confirm that our APR 2014 SRO exam that was postponed due to our maintenance 
issues is now scheduled for 24 June, 2014?  Thanks you for accommodating our needs. 
  
Regards 
  
Stephen Miller 
Reactor Facility Director 
Uniformed Services University of the Health Sciences 
Armed Forces Radiobiology Research Institute 
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